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On the 10th of April in the year 2024, The Institute of Company Secretaries of India organized a 

Career Awareness Program for students under the aegis of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell 

(IQAC). The event took place in the N1 Taragana Block of the college and commenced at 1:30 

PM. The primary objective of the program was to create awareness among students about the ICSI 

program and the various career opportunities available in different domains after completing it. 

The participants were addressed by several eminent personalities who shared their valuable 

insights and experiences with the students. At the outset of the session, Prof. J.K.Singh 

(Coordinator-IQAC) expressed his gratitude to the Principal, Prof. Manoj Sinha, for extending all 

necessary support for convening the program. He also explained the importance of the program 

for the students and emphasized the need for such initiatives to help students make informed 

decisions about their career paths. 

  

One of the speakers, CS Himanshu Sharma, Founder of LECORP, shared his journey with the 

participants and talked about his current assignments. He shed light on the pivotal role company 

secretaries play in ensuring corporate compliance, ethical practices, and effective governance 

within organizations. The participants gained a deeper understanding of the significance of the 



ICSI program and the potential career paths that await them after its completion. Another speaker, 

Mr. Sandeep Kumar Rapra, delved into the rules and procedures of the ICSI program in detail. He 

also talked about the various career opportunities available in different domains after completing 

the program. He emphasized the importance of skill development, networking, and continuous 

learning to excel in the field. The Career Awareness Program on ICSI served as a platform for 

fostering knowledge, awareness, and networking within the company secretarial community. By 

showcasing the rewarding career opportunities and the vital role of company secretaries in 

corporate governance, the program inspired and empowered participants to pursue excellence in 

this dynamic profession. 

  

The session was interactive, and the participants had the opportunity to clear their doubts and 

queries. All the participants appreciated the detailed presentations made by the resource persons. 

The session ended with a vote of thanks by Prof. J.K. Singh, who extended his gratitude to the 

resource persons and all the faculty members for their support and cooperation in the smooth 

coordination of the program. The attendance record of the event was submitted to the 

NAAC/IQAC office, which will further help in assessing the effectiveness of such programs in 

creating awareness among the students and guiding them toward their career paths. 


